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 Wednesday 18th October 2023 

 
Year R Educational Visit 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
Year R have their first educational visit on Wednesday 29th November 2023.  
 
We are very excited to welcome Little City into our school to allow the children to have an exciting and 
immersive role play experience in the school hall.  
 
The children have been learning all about themselves and important people and places.  Little City are 
providing 10 role play sections and resources for the children to explore all morning. The children will 
experience: A Shop, Doctors, Launderette, Post Office, Vets, Mechanics, Emergency Services, Café, 
Hairdressers and Builders. 
  
Please ensure that your child/children arrive promptly to school on this day as the first session starts at 
8:45am. 
 
Please remember to check you have given consent for your child to meet with external visitors in school 
for events like this. This is done through the Arbor App. 
 
Please remember that your contribution of £20.00 towards all Year R trips/ experiences will cover this visit 
and future trips and educational visits for this academic year. If you have not already made this payment, 
please make this payment online with Tucasi-ScoPay by using the following web address 
www.scoplay.com/school prior to this visit taking place.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Vanessa Rattley 
Office Manager and Headteachers PA 

http://www.scoplay.com/school

